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The College of Architecture and Engineering held an extended College Management Board on 

Thursday, June 25, 2015, at the Institute of Nuclear Science Boardroom. The meeting, which 

was chaired by the Ag. Principal, Prof. Peter M. Ngau, was also attended Deans and Chairmen 

from schools and Departments within the college.   

Amongst the key issues discussed included Performance Contracting, Post graduate tracking 

system, college web metrics and the preparation for graduation together with the budget 

approved for it. 
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